
Welcome back to Term 2. 
I hope you all had a relaxing holiday break and are
excited for a fun filled term 2. 

Once again in conjunction with the Caragabal Progress
Committee, the students ran a very moving ANZAC Day
Service. Well done to Tom and Kaelan who ran the
service and to Jessie who spoke about her families
history in the armed services. You all did an amazing
job and should be very proud of yourselves.   

The Forbes Small Schools Athletics Carnival will be
held at Forbes North Public School on Friday, 12th May
2023. This is a whole school event and all students are
expected to attend. If you require assistance
transporting your child/ren to the carnival, please
contact the school. Permission notes were sent home
this week. This week we have been practising all the
events that will be at the carnival, which the students
are really enjoying. 

A reminder to parents to send in your child's
permission note for our excursions to the Weddin
Mountains. 
A note with more information on what to pack etc. will
be sent home shortly. If you have any questions, please
contact the school. 

Theircare have begun out of school hours care this
term. If you would like more information please
contact the school. As with any going home changes,
can you please let the school know if your child will be
attending Theircare after school so we can assure they
are sent to the correct place. 
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Term 2 Week 1

3-6 Overnight Camp - Weddin Mountains     
 4th & 5th
K-2 Day Trip to Weddin Mountains - 5th
Lachlan PSSA Cross Country Trials - 10th
FSS Athletics Carnival - 12th

Important Dates - May

Well Being Day

ON the last day of Term 1 we had 
a great day at the Caragabal Country
Club enjoying a game of lawn bowls,

followed by a BBQ lunch. 



State Relay Team
Well done to Oliva, Jessie, Emily and
April who swam magnificently at the
State Championships last term. We

watched the live stream at school and
we were all cheering for you. 






 

Yesterday a student movie was
started. It is about a murder

mystery 3 (school budget
version) 🤩 I hope they make the

best movie and I wish them good
luck, in finding who the murderer

is.



Kaelan & I are also very proud of
ourselves about Anzac day

because we saw all of our friends
and hosted our very own Anzac

service. Jessie did a great job too
talking about her family

members that have been to war. 



All of the students at Caragabal
are very exited for the camping
trip at the Weddin Mountains.  1
thing you need to bring is a head

torch or if you don't have one
bring a regular torch.😁



Caragabal public school has also

been training for the athletics
carnival that is coming up soon.

Friday, 28 April 2023
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School Captain's
Report

School Captain's
Report

Announcements

For those who have opted in
for homework, it will come
home next week.

School Canteen - every
Thursday



NEWS
COMMUNITY

4 Marsden Street, CARAGABAL  NSW 2810       PH: 6347 5225       
email: caragabal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au               www.caragabal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au




